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Oregon Forests are a long-time lively hood for the state. The waste that has created 

these wildfires is absolutely gross. We have had storms that caused timber to fall on 

the forest floor and not until recently has it been this kind of fires. I believe the cause 

is all the waste not cleaning up out timber lands. They have been cleaned for years, 

and no huge fires. So something has to be done to clean up and open up forestry for 

our working people in the timber industry. Quit shipping our timber overseas. Thank 

you.  

 

I was born and raised in this state raised by a father who worked and provided a 

comfortable home for his family. This mess now days is just embarrassing. Total 

mismanaged. Clean it up Oregon. 

  


